
Refund Policy 

 

Here at Gettysburg Little League, we do everything we can to keep our 

registration fees low so as many kids as possible can play baseball with 

us year after year.    As you can imagine, running a Little League can be 

costly at times.  We have many financial obligations such as charters, 

insurance, equipment, uniforms, advertising, field maintenance, field 

rent, electricity, the list goes on.  A policy has been implemented 

regarding registration refunds.  All refunds requested PRIOR to the last 

day of open registration for that season, will receive a full refund.  All 

refund requests made AFTER the last day of open registration for that 

season, you will not receive a refund.  As previously mentioned our 

expenses are plenty and typically by the end of registration, jerseys 

have already been ordered, teams have been roughly drafted and 

insurance and charters have been paid.  As a 501(c)(3) Non Profit 

Organization, we strive to use each dollar wisely. We hope you 

understand the need for this policy and appreciate your support in this 

matter. 


